
 
 
 

CLARIFICATIONS FOR INSTALLATION OF AN OUTAGE MANAGEMENT SYSTEM (OMS)/ADVANCED DISTRIBUTION 
MANAGEMENT SYSTEM (ADMS) 

PROPOSAL REFERENCE:  5150100/LOI/SIC/04/18 
 

Sl Ref Question Answer 

1 Letter Of Invitation  

 
The LOI is very clear that no financial should be 
included in the Technical Offer.  The LOI is not clear 
however if a financial offer is required as a component 
of the response or this will be requested of the selected 
candidate.  If the financial offer is required of the 
respondents, is there a specific format? 
 

 
The Financial Offer will only be required from the first 
ranked candidate following evaluation; or in the event of 
negotiations not being successful with the first ranked 
candidate (for whatever reason) the second ranked 
candidate. 

2 Terms Of Reference   

 
 
Please confirm if we are able to Bid for the Individual 
Consultant and the OMS projects separately 
 
 
 

 
 
This assignment is for an individual Consultant but the 
OMS work to be procured will be for a Supplier of IT 
Systems. (see answers to Questions 3 & 4) 



Sl Ref Question Answer 

3 Terms Of Reference  

 
 
If we are successful in either, do we automatically fall 
out of the other one? 
 

 
 
The OMS Individual Consultancy precedes the IT Systems 
supply so if you (as an individual) have not won the first 
them your affiliated firm can compete for the IT System 
second. (see answers to Questions 2 & 4) 
 

4 Terms Of Reference  

 
If we are successful for the individual consultant 
position, it means our affiliated company is disqualified 
from bidding for the MiDA jobs? 

 
If you are part of a firm then you can either do the OMS 
Consultancy or the Installation of the IT System – MCC 
processes do not allow you to do both. So if you win the 
Individual Consultancy your firm would not be able to do 
the Supply of the IT System. (see answers to Questions 2 
and 3) 
 

 


